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14 February, 2018 

 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

The Deputy Chief Minister has given notice on 14th February 2018 that he proposes to move the 
following motion at the next meeting of Parliament: 
 
"THIS HOUSE: 

 
RECALLS the establishment of a Select Committee on the UK and Gibraltar's departure from the 
EU known as "Brexit"; 
 
HEREBY RESOLVES that The Hon P Balban and The Hon L Llamas be added to the membership 
of that Committee." 

 
 

 
Paul E Martinez 
Clerk to the Parliament 
 


